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Council Meeting 
17 April 2007 

 
 

REPORT OF THE DEMOCRATIC SERVICES MANAGER 
AGENDA ITEM14.1  

 
1. Reports exempted from the call-in process because they are urgent: 

These matters are reported to the Council to meet Constitutional requirements. No 
action is required by the Council and the decisions have been implemented.  
 
In the case listed below the Chairman of the Cabinet Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee agreed that the decision proposed was reasonable in all the 
circumstances, was urgent and therefore has consented to the proposed decision 
being exempted from call-in: 

 
The Leader of the Council (acting in the absence of the Cabinet Member for 
Planning and Environmental Protection) approved changes to the Local 
Development  Scheme following comments from central Government prior to its 
formal submission to the Government Office for London; Cabinet on 26 February 
2007 having delegated this task to the Cabinet Member. The report was exempted 
from call-in because the submission had to be made by 31 March and the next 
meeting of the Cabinet Overview and Scrutiny Committee would not be held until 
16 April. 

 
 

Janet Rawlings 
Democratic Services Manager 


